
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The BWS & SWGS Politics Society will be hosting a General Election Hustings on Tuesday 23 May 2017 in 
the BWS Sports Hall from 7.00pm - 8.30pm.  

The event is open to all BWS and SWGS students, parents and teachers, as well as to the general public. 
Conservative, Labour, Lib Dem, Green and Independent candidates are all confirmed.  

In past elections the Politics Society Hustings have been the largest in the constituency, with 450 attending 
in 2015, and we hope to repeat that success in 2017. 
 

 
Liam Lysaght and Ellie Piggott 
Co-Chairs, BWS & SWGS Politics Society 

 

 

 


